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Taken from The Week magazine… 

• Given credit to the copyright owner 

• Refrained from monetizing the infringing content 

• Stated that “no copyright infringement is intended” 

To our SCHPS members: this month’s newsletter is a bit out of the ordinary. 

Late in 2021, we resumed some limited, monthly, in-person house visits and had 

planned to visit the Kahl Building/Capitol Theatre in February, 2022. Sadly, the 

recent eruption of COVID-19/Omicron across the nation and in our community 

makes such a gathering dicey.  Those of us interested in historic structures and 

historic preservation like to get up front and personal with the amazing historic 

structures in our community. To do that responsibly, we have decided to 

postpone our tour of the Kahl Building from February into March or later 

depending on the trajectory of the pandemic. We will keep you informed as to 

when the tour will take place. We thank Merle Vastine for working on this 

particular tour.  For now…stay inside, stay warm…stay healthy! 


